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February 16, 2015 

 
MEMO TO : Mayor and Council 
   
COPY TO : Park Board Commissioners  

Penny Ballem, City Manager 
Sadhu Johnston, Deputy City Manager 
Janice MacKenzie, City Clerk 
Kevin Quinlan, Director, Policy and Communication, Mayor’s Office 
Lynda Graves, Manager, Administration Services, City Manager’s Office 
Mike Magee, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Rena Kendall-Craden, Director, Communications 
Bill Aujla, General  Manager, Real Estate & Facilities Management  
Park Board Senior Management Team 

   
FROM : General Manager’s Office, Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
   
SUBJECT : Park Board Support - Grant Applications for Sun Yat-Sen Park/Garden 

Renewal and Asset Management Planning 
   
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
Please be advised that the Park Board, at its regular meeting on February 16, 2015, passed 
the following motion: 
 

A. THAT the Vancouver Park Board support a grant application to the Federal 
National Historic Sites Cost-Sharing Program for $100,000 toward the 
renewal of Sun Yat-Sen Park/Garden located in Chinatown, a National 
Historic Site. 

B. THAT the Vancouver Park Board support a grant application to UBCM’s 
Asset Management Planning Program for $10,000 to advance the City’s and 
Park Board’s capital asset management for parks and open spaces. 

 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Pat Boomhower 
Executive Assistant 
Office of the General Manager 
Phone: 604.257.8453 
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